FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Can I receive the full list of SOR (schedule of rates) codes used for housing repairs and maintenance. I would like the actual SOR id numbers alongside the description of the code and associated costs. Please include any associated relevant information to enable me to interpret the information clearly. 

Leicester City Council does not hold a schedule of rates with defined costings.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

We are looking to adopt the National Housing Federation Schedule of Rates in 2022.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
